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Hi Michelle – as discussed, our previous comments still remain applicable. The commitments to
managing the conservation area remain valid
 
Kind regards, Dan
 
 
Dan Robson
Senior Conservation Planning Officer, Planning (Illawarra)
South East Branch, Regional Operations Division | Office of Environment and Heritage |
PO Box 513, Wollongong NSW 2500   | (02) 4224 4185
 
 
 

From: Michelle Niles 
Sent: Tuesday, 8 May 2018 10:56 AM
To: Daniel Robson <Daniel.Robson@environment.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Response to Submission - MP 05_0024 MOD 4
 
Hi Daniel,  
 
Please see attached response to submissions report from the Proponent for the issues raised in
OEH’s submission.
 
The Department would like to provide Council with an opportunity to review the Proponent’s
response. Any further comments on the applicant should be received by no later than 22 May
2018.
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Kind regards,
 
Michelle Niles
Senior Planner
Regional Assessments
320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39, SYDNEY  NSW  2001
T 02 9274 6272 |E michelle.niles@planning.nsw.gov.au
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